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THE

PHILIPPINE
CHAMBER SINGERS

INVITED TO PERFORM AT
CARNEGIE HALL

MidAmerica Productions in New York City announced today that Artistic Director Anthony Francisco, Resident
Conductor Emmanuel Miranda and the Philippine Chamber Singers have been invited to participate in a May, 2013
performance in New York's historic Carnegie Hall.

Dr. Joseph Modica, visiting Assistant Professor of Music at the University of Redlands and Director of Pastoral Music at
the Church of the Blessed Sacrament in Hollywood will be conducting Mozart's Requiem. Dr. Modica specifically requested
the Philippine Chamber Singers to join me and other quality ensembles in the performance of this wonderful work in one
of the GREATEST music halls in the world.

Mr. Loy, Conductor-in-Residence for MidAmerica Productions, states: “The choir received this invitation both because of the
quality of musicianship demonstrated by the performers -- a clear reflection of their exceptional Artistic Director, Anthony
Francisco and Resident Conductor, Emmanuel Miranda -- and because of an initial recommendation given by other music
colleagues who recognize that the musical quality of this ensemble is deserving of MidAmerica Productions’ attention. It is
an elite honor to be invited to perform at Carnegie Hall. These wonderful musicians not only represent the quality and
musical excellence of the chorus, but they also become ambassadors for their entire community. This is an event of
extreme pride for everyone and deserving of the community’s recognition and support. | would encourage all business
owners, civic leaders, and the general public to generously provide moral and financial support for this venture.”

The performers will focus their 5 days/4 nights in New York City in preparation for their Carnegie Hall concert. “But,” Loy
continues, “not all of their time will be spent in rehearsals, since there is so much history and culture to experience in this
city. While their performance at Carnegie Hall is the primary purpose for their visit, there will be opportunity to expand and
complement their experience here.” Please contact Ms. Apple Nazareno through email Apolsong@Yahoo.Com to find out
more information and how you might contribute to this wonderful opportunity.

Over the past 30 years MidAmerica Productions has brought together conductors, orchestral ensembles, choruses, and
soloists for performances at some of the world's greatest venues, especially New York's Isaac Stern Auditorium at Carnegie
Hall and Avery Fisher Hall at Lincoln Center. In addition to presenting instrumental and classic choral works, MidAmerica
Productions has championed the works of contemporary composers. On MidAmerica's series at Carnegie Hall and Lincoln
Center, there have been 67 World Premieres, 15 United States Premieres, and 68 New York Premieres.
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